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On behalf of all the staff and pupils 

of St Ronan’s Primary School, 

Recarson we send our best wishes 

to those P7 pupils who are sitting 

the Entrance Test later this month. 

We wish them every success. 

P1: Orla and Frank 

P3: Fintan and Viktoriya 

P7: Shea, Molly and Ciaran 

P5: Aidan and Conan 

P4: Finn and Jarlath 

P6: Oisin and Ellie 

P7: Una and Harry 

P2: Cathal and Leah 

 

Dear Parents,  

Just a few lines to extend to you all my sincere gratitude for all the support and kindness I 

experienced during my time working in the school and especially at the time of my recent 

retirement.  

I was totally overwhelmed by the most enjoyable evening I had to celebrate my leaving. The 

Mass, and concert with all the children in the Hall afterwards and the beautiful flowers and gifts 

presented to me is a memory that will remain with me always.  

It was indeed a great honour to have shared in the young lives of all the wonderful children that 

passed through the school during my time there. 

Patricia Mullan 

P2: Cathal and Leah 



Our Open Day will take place on Saturday 24th 

November 2018 at 10am—12.30pm for all 
prospective parents and children due to start 
school in September 2019.  The Principal will 
address Parents at 10am and 11.30am 

As word of mouth is such a powerful way of 
reaching new families, please encourage any new 
parents/families that you know - who have 
children of school age - to consider coming along 
to our Open Day.  Parental recommendation is 
the best possible form of endorsement and could 
make all the difference so please do help us to 
advertise the event. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

More news from St Ronan’s PS, Recarson next month!  

Anti-Bullying Week 2018 

Pupils will take part in ‘Anti-Bullying Week’ the week beginning Monday 12th 

November. This year will focus on our individual understanding of bullying, 

under the title:  “Choose Respect”.   

St Ronan’s Recarson  

Parent Support Group  

Fundraising Success 
As the result of a very successful Halloween Disco last 
week, the sum of £303.52 was raised.  Sincere thanks is 
sent to the Parent Support Group members for their time, 
enthusiasm and energy in organising this much enjoyed 
event for the children.  

 

Christmas Performance: Friday 14th  December 2018 

at 10.30am 

First Holy Communion: Saturday 18th May 2019 at 

12noon 

Today your child has received a leaflet to                      

mark the launch of our Book Fair on                                     

Friday 9th November  2018.   Each 

class will have a dedicated slot on Friday 

to visit the Book Fair to preview the 

books.   

So that parents have the opportunity to browse the book collection with 

their child/children, the Fair will be open to parents as follows: 

 

 

 

 

Pupils 

may also purchase 

books themselves during 

the school day on Mon. 

12th, Tues. 13th or Wed. 

14th November, upon 

request.  

Mon. 12th November   2.pm-4.30pm 

Tues.13th November  2pm—4.30pm 

Tues. 13th November (evening) 6.00-7.30pm 

Wed. 14th November  2pm-4.30pm 

Thank you to all the pupils who participated so en-

thustically in our recent School Council Elections. 

We had terrific powerpoints, speeches and persua-

sive presentations  It was most pleasing to see so 

many children have the confidence to stand in front 

of their class and deliver their talk, so well done 

boys and girls, we are extremely proud of you! Also 

thank you parents, for your support and encourage-

ment to the children We look forward to hearing 

what exciting ideas and initiatives our councillors 

will engage in this year! 
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